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WEATHERTEX NEWEST DISTRIBUTOR  

IN NEW ZEALAND 

 

Effective from 1st December 2019, Weathertex is excited to announce ITI 
Timspec as our newest exclusive distributor within the New Zealand market. 

 

This decision was made as Gunnersen’s New Zealand will cease trading at the 
end of 2019 after being in the market for over 10 years. 

 

Weathertex understand the importance in providing our customers with the 
highest level of service and both Gunnersen and ITI Timspec are committed in 
delivering a smooth transition during this time. 

 

For information on current orders please continue to contact your Gunnersen 
representative.  For future orders, product or general Weathertex information 
please contact ITI Timspec on 0800 484 695 or visit our website 
www.weathertex.co.nz. 

 

 

 

Jason O’Hagan 
Managing Director 

http://www.weathertex.co.nz/

